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yow vead, the

% Book Week was a true
celebration of
@ children’s literature.

The week unfolded
with creative sessions
of story reading,
crafts, puppet making,
dressing up as
characters, guessing
games, quizzes and
many other
story-related online
activities.

It was geared towards
fostering a love and
appreciation of books.

An unforgettable week in
the school calendar that
will no doubt positively

impact and greatly enrich
the minds and characters

of our young enthusiastic
students.




"Thank You " to the ever suppartive parents for your
confinued co-gperation. May you and your famiy
have a fruly Blessed Qhistmas and a Bright &
Peaceful New Year |




